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7th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Enrichment Activities 

We’ve had a very exciting week across the school with a variety of offsite and onsite enrichment 

activities.   

3N visited Tower Bridge as part of their Humanities work.  They had a great time as a group and 

walked across the clear platform, admired the views across London and visited the engine room.  

     

 

3M took part in some travel training organised by Southwark where they went out on a bus and actors 

joined the group to rehearse different situations that could occur when travelling on a public bus.  The 

group also completed some road safety exercises and thought about keeping their belongings safe.  

4B visited a careers fair at Orchard Hill College where they were able to get information from a variety 

of different organisations and ask questions about careers. 
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In school, all classes got up close to some animals when Ranger Stu visited on Thursday.  There 

were lots of eager volunteers to stroke the snake, the armadillo, the tortoise and a tenrec.  There were 

some very brave pupils and adults who hadn’t been too sure about the snack or the tarantula! 

     

   

 

Endorphins 

Faye from Endorphins is offering a parent’s information session on Thursday 13th February between 

9.45 – 10.30, please do come along if you would like to know more about Endorphins.  Endorphins 

runs sessions for pupils between 8 – 19 on some Saturdays during term time and during school 

holidays.  The sessions are based at Spa Camberwell. 

Half Term 

Just a reminder that half term is the week beginning 17th February.  School will also be closed to 

pupils on Monday 24th February due to a staff training day so we will see everyone back on Tuesday 

25th February.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 


